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14 June, 2007
Dear Stakeholder

A BASIC ENVIRONMENTAL ASSESSMENT (BEA) FOR THE REFURBISHMENT OF THE
PROPOSED APOLLO SUBSTATION FOR ESKOM

* Invitation to comment on the Basic Assessment Report

We trust that you have received the Background information Document (BID) and comment sheet which was
distributed in April 2007 to allow you the opportunity to contribute to the Basic Environmental Assessment for
the refurbishment of the existing Apolio substation which is situated between Kungwini Local Municipality and
Ekurhuleni Metro, close to the R21.

We wish to extend our sincere thanks to those stakeholders who have submitted contributions. Please be
assured that the issues you have raised have already been passed on to the technical team. Your issues will
appear, linked to your name, in the Draft Basic Environmental Assessment Report.

» Draft Basic Assessment Report available for public comment -

A period of three weeks is available for public review of the Draft Basic Assessment Report (Friday, 15 June
to Friday, 6 July 2007). Thereafter, the report will be updated and submitted to the lead authority for the
Basic Environmental Assessment to review the findings.

We look forward to your further participation in the Basic Environmental Assessment (BEA) Process. Should
you have any questions, or would like to obtain more information, or if you wish to raise issues of concern, you
are welcome to contact me or my colleague Wilheminah Mosupye at tel (011) 254-4855/4905, fax (011) 805-

2100 or email aodendaal@zitholele.co.za / wmosupye@zitholele.co.za.

Sincerely
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ANELLE ODENDAAL
Public Participation Office: Basic Environmental Assessment (BEA)

Directors: M.S. Manyaka (Managing Director); F.R. Sutherland (Director)



